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Dear Parents,

Fall activities and Halloween made October a busy month for the children. They have
talked about the signs of the season, taken walks, watched the leaves turn, and made fall
leaves to decorate our rooms.

The boys and girls are adjusting to their classroom schedules, learning about sharing,
taking turns, listening to stories, and making new friends.

We will talk about and celebrate Thanksgiving. The children will prepare food to
"share" with the other classes at our "Giving Thanks" feast. You will receive a note
requesting an item to add to the menu. (We thank you!)

The school will be collecting canned food this month for the Jefferson County "Dare
to Care" program. This is a great time to teach children about their community and how
they can help others.

We hope you and your family have a Happy Thanksgiving!
Mrs. Wolken Mrs. Pridemore

DATE CHANGE — Our Christmas Program will be on Thursday, December 15 at 10:00.

SPECIAL DAYS IN NOVEMBER:

Tuesday, November 8 -NO SCHOOL-Election Day

Friday, November 18 - “Giving Thanks” Feast (chidren only) -Thurs/Fri 3’s
Tuesday, November 22 - “Giving Thanks™ Feast (children only)-Mon/Tues 3’s
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday

November 23, 24, & 25 - NO SCHOOL -Thanksgiving Recess

DOOR OPENERS: November December

Monday Lauren Brown Help Needed

Tuesday Jennifer Carpenter Help Needed

Wednesday Parent of Brody Perkins Help Needed

Thursday Parent of Shloka Nellore Help Needed

Friday Jeffrey Adams Gayle Matheis

If you need a new GOING HOME SIGN, please let us know. The signs are so helpful to us at dismissal.
REMINDER: Nov. tuition is due. A $25 late fee charged after the 15th of the month.



